NOTICE  CONCERNING  THE  REGISTRATION  OF  
VESTRY  MEMBERS   2023

The register of vestry members is open for inspection.


The date and time of the Review meeting to revise the membership of the general vestry will be 7.00pm on the 28th of February 2023.

Forms of declaration are available from Laverne Fillis (Parish Administrator), Churchwardens and on the website – stpats.co.uk

Being a Registered Vestry Member enables you to vote at the Annual General Vestry and be nominated for election to the Select Vestry should you wish to.

Members should be aware that a qualification of a Vestry Member is that they must subscribe to the funds of the Parish and such funds be recordable through the Parish financial system, e.g., Free-will offering envelopes or standing order.




[bookmark: _GoBack]Churchwarden:  

VESTRY MeBERs 2023

he reite of vestry members s ope o nspecton.

he dateand i o the Review meeting  reise the mambership
ofhe generavesty wil be7.00pm o th 28h ofFebruary 2023.

Form o decraton sre avalble from Laverns il (Prsh
Administrato, hurchwardens and o the webs - tpts.co.k

Bing  Regsteed Vestry Mermber enabes you 1 ot the Annual
Genarat sty snd b nominate for clection o the Sclct Vestry
shoudyouwihto.

Mermbers should be awore that  cusficationof  Vesry Member i
hatthey mstsubcrv o the funds f the Parish an suh unds
e recordabl throughthe Parsh inancl syste, o Freewil
Sfeingenvelopes o sanding order.

Cnurchwarden



